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Version:  INT    

Agency:  Oklahoma Conservation Commission 

Senate Author: Deevers   

House Author:    

FY’26 Impact: $1,300,000    

Full Year Impact: $1,300,000    

 

 

Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

SB 753 requires lessees that are entering into a new lease or renewing their contract with the 

state to remove no less than 85% of invasive woody species as defined in the proposal on the 

leased property within 2 years and submit a management plan to the Oklahoma Conservation 

Commission and directs the Commission to conduct annual inspections of leased lands. 

 

The Conservation Commission states they are not a regulatory agency and does not have staff 

with enforcement experience or expertise and expects they would have to hire approximately 15 

to 20 personnel to manage and implement enforcement of the proposal as conservation district 

staff funded by the state. If legal action is needed, the Commission would need to hire an 

additional attorney. The Commission estimates approximately $400,000 for personnel and up to 

$900,000 for vehicles and equipment. 

 

Fiscal impact provided by the Conservation Commission and Senate staff. 


